
DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTEDDEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED

MAY 8MAY 8
IMPACTING OTHERS  |  PSALM 145:1-21IMPACTING OTHERS  |  PSALM 145:1-21
ANDREW RILLING  |  CARE & COMMUNITYANDREW RILLING  |  CARE & COMMUNITY

2960 39 Street  |  403.343.1511  |  office@deerparkchurch.ca  |  deerparkchurch.ca  |  Office hours: Mon-Fri 8:30am-3:30pm

THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY

MAY 8
TUESDAY

MAY 10
WEDNESDAY

MAY 11
FRIDAY
MAY 13

SATURDAY
MAY 14

SUNDAY
MAY 15

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

Worship Service
10:15am

Sanctuary

Happy 
Mother's Day!

Middle School Youth 
Ministry

7pm, Sanctuary

Men's Breakfast
7am, Cafe

Ladies Bible Study 
9:15am

Fireside Room

Drop-In Pickleball
10am-12pm

Gymnasium

High School Youth 
Ministry, 7pm
Youth Room

Ladies Bible Study 
7pm, Fireside Room

Mom's Group
9:15-11am

Gymnasium

Arabic Church Service
7pm, Chapel

Saturday 
Morning Prayer

8:30am
Fireside Room

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

 
Worship Service

10:15am
Sanctuary



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering basket or at the Welcome Desk.
WELCOME TO DPC

UKRAINE HUMANITARIAN 
AND REFUGEE SUPPORT

The humanitarian aid wing 
of the Alliance Church has 

been meeting practical needs 
through our workers in Poland 
and Ukraine since the outbreak 
of the present crisis.  Including 

the fundraiser featuring Potter’s 
Clay, our church has thus far 

contributed close to $8500 to the relief effort, right on 
the ground.  If anyone would like to give, please just 

mark your offering for “Ukraine” and it will be forwarded 
directly to CAMA Services in Poland through the Alliance 

National Office.

Deer Park is also participating on the Red Deer 
Committee to be prepared as a city for the possible 
arrival of refugees to our city.  For more information, 
or if you may be interested in providing short term 

accommodations, language support, or employment, 
please visit the Ukrainian Canadian Congress website: 
www.ucc.ca for information or to register to help.  For 

updates, or to learn more about the possible needs that 
newcomers may have, please see the Central Alberta 

Ukrainian Association (CAUA) Facebook page. 

DPC E-NEWSLETTER: Every Friday we send out an 
e-newsletter with everything you need to know about 
what's happening at DPC! Want to receive this? Sign 

up here: deerparkchurch.ca/connect

Wednesdays
10am - 12pm

ELLIOTT FAMILY NEWS
In case you missed the announcement last weekend, 
the Elliott family is moving to Georgia, where Kari has 
accepted a new coaching job in the NCAA. Pastor Ben 
has served as our lead pastor for the past seven years 

and will be missed. His last Sunday will be June 19, 
so make sure to reach out and thank him for 

everything before then!

Our Elders Board will send out more information soon 
about the next steps for Deer Park Church.

UKRAINE DISPLACED PERSONS IN 
CENTRAL ALBERTA

Urgent needs:
-new or gently used bedding, blankets, pillows, towels

-gently used clean mattresses (even air mattresses)
-new toiletries

-new or like new educational toys
-bikes and helmets (children or adults)

-kitchen items 

Drop off on Sunday mornings at church in the foyer. 
If you have any questions, please contact 
Rick or Collette Mueller (403-342-4999)

CENTRAL ALBERTA PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE 
BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN

“Bring change now... 
and into generations to come”

Every year women, men, and families are 
impacted by the effects of an unexpected 

pregnancy. The Central Alberta Pregnancy Care 
Centre is here to extend grace, provide education, 

and ongoing, compassionate support before, 
during, and after pregnancy. Their programs and 

services are free, confidential, and offered in a 
safe and non-judgmental environment regardless 

of age, gender, race, or religion. 

Starting this Sunday on Mother's Day, pick up a 
baby bottle at the Welcome Desk and fill it with 

loose change (or take an envelope for 
cash/cheques if you don't want to collect change). 

Bring back your bottle on Father's Day, June 19.

Thank you so much for your generous 
contribution!

More information: 
www.pregnancycare.ca/baby-bottle-campaign


